
From: Stephen D'Souza [mailto:stephen@bbyservices.ca]  

Sent: June 6, 2018 11:42 AM 

To: MacDonald, Monica 

Cc: Manifold, Margaret 

Subject: RE: Burnaby Community Services In-kind Grant Application  

 

Hello Monica, 

 

Please see attached a letter outlining what publication costs are included in the $28,000 

($9,000) request, verses what are included in the $7,750 in-kind printing request. 

I am also available to appear as a delegation at the June 13th FMC meeting if desired. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephen D’Souza, 

Executive Director 

Burnaby Community Services 

 

This e-mail message and any attachments are intended for the named addresses only. The content 

should be treated as confidential. Any view expressed in this message or attachment may be personal 

and may not represent the view held by Burnaby Community Services. 

 

http://www.bbyservices.ca/

